[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 27 December 2017 17:00
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 17/02394/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:59 PM on 27 Dec 2017 from Ms Audra Humphrey.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	OS Parcel 9100 Adjoining And East Of Last House Adjoining And North Of Berry Hill Road Adderbury 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning permission for up to 60 dwellings with associated landscaping, open space and vehicular access off Berry Hill Road. 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Ford 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Ms Audra Humphrey

	Address:
	Thistle Cottage, 2 Nell Bridge Cottages, Aynho Road Adderbury, Banbury OX17 3NT



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I feel at this point I really must object to yet another development plan in Adderbury. Surely as a village and community we have more than done our bit for the local housing situation. Enough is enough, wherever within Adderbury we should not ruin the village community any further.
I formally object to this application as a local resident, particularly as recent plots have been built with no sympathy for the village surroundings



